
 

 

Minutes - Cemetery Trustees’ Meeting of 8 September 2016 
 
Attending: Trustees Gordon Clough, Don Crate & Mary Quintana & Sexton, 
Will Shoemaker 
 
1. There was a discussion regarding the duties of the Trustees versus the 

duties of the Sexton. All is resolved. 
 
2.   Don Crate spoke with Steve Schneider regarding the bill for the tree     
 which fell from an abutters property into Enfield Center Cemetery. 
We’ve not yet received his decision. 
 
3. The scattering garden is in process. We discussed Policy & Procedure 
for same and will firm it up at our October meeting. 
 
4. Will will be having the next section to Countryside Cemetery plotted out. 
 
5. We plan to have our statement for Cemeteries, for the town report, done 
at our October meeting. 
 
 
Mary Quintana, 
Secretary 


